
 

 

IDA to Host 2022 Connections Wargaming Conference 

ALEXANDRIA, VA (August 2021) — IDA will host the 2022 Connections Wargaming 
Conference on July 26–29, 2022. This in-person event will be held at our future headquarters’ 
location in the City of Alexandria’s high-tech Potomac Yard corridor. 

The Connections Wargaming Conference is an annual event that brings together practitioners 
from every segment of the wargaming community. The conference gives attendees the 
opportunity to exchange information on achievements, best practices and other elements of the 
field of wargaming…from military, to commercial, to academic applications. 

IDA is moving its headquarters and Systems and Analyses Center to the Potomac Yard later 
this year. The new facility will enable IDA to hold large meetings, such as this one, with 
sponsors and industry. There will be a large auditorium that seats 300 people, breakout rooms, 
a green room for speakers to prepare for events, and other large conference rooms.  

Registration and logistics information will be available closer to the conference. 

IDA is a nonprofit corporation that operates three Federally Funded Research and Development 
Centers in the public interest. IDA answers the most challenging U.S. security and science 
policy questions with objective analysis leveraging extraordinary scientific, technical, and 
analytic expertise. 

 

 

 

https://www.ida.org/about-ida/potomac-yard-building

